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As an Oregon constituent, and working mother of two toddlers, I oppose in-person 

voting. This bill limits access to working families and reduced voter turnout. We 

cannot limit our elections to in-person voting. We must keep mail-in ballots available. 

As an oncology nurse, I cannot abandon my patients at the bedside in the hospital to 

leave work and go vote in-person.  Voting is a right every Oregonian has, regardless 

of their ability to get to the polls on voting day.  


